
The Micah Project 
 

forming christian        leaders in   honduras 

 Old House, New Ministry 
Missionary Stephen Kusmer has long felt a special 
burden for the older teenage street guy population 
-- those who are beyond the age limit to enter the 

Micah Project and who truly don't have a good 
option should they desire to leave the streets and 
pursue a new life.  Stephen’s long time dream to 
use our old facility as a discipleship/ rehabilitation 
home for these boys is becoming a reality. Over 

the past couple months Stephen, along with a crew 
of young, passionate Christians from the Villa 

Linda Miller who are graciously volunteering their 
time and energy to help, have been inviting a 
group of 5 of the street guys to hang out, take 
classes, and refurbish the old Micah house a 

couple times a week.  Amidst the chaos of street 
life, these times of fellowship are a safe space for 
these guys to know their heavenly Father more 

intimately, find healing, and start to dream of 
something greater for their lives. 

 

“Micah 1.0 is a place 
where, against all odds, 

hope is born in the hearts 
of these young men. So I 
invite you to come follow 
the journey of these past 

few months and to 
believe along with us that 

our God is doing 
something beautiful in the 

lives of these guys!” 
--Stephen Kusmer 
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Graduation 
Graduation is one of the 

most important days of the 
year for the Micah Project. 

Our boys have had so 
many barriers in their lives 
during the years that they 

should normally be 
receiving an education. But 

at Micah, they begin to 
move forward… and not 

look back! 

Our four high school 
seniors: Pedro Luis, Yoel, 
Moisés and Nefy were able 

to stand before the two 
hundred people that came 

to their graduation and say: 
“Look what the Lord has 
accomplished in our lives. 
Just wait and see what’s 

next!” 
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In Other 
News… 

November brought us 
some incredible new life 

to the Micah house—
including new faces, a 

new gate, and some new 
artwork! 

We are so blessed to have two new additions to the Micah family: Junior and John!  
We have had a relationship with these boys since living at Micah 1.0, and we are so 
grateful to finally have them in our home! 

Hector poses with just one of the many incredible pieces of art the boys created 
for their Art Show display at this year’s graduation. 

Thanks to the Embassy of Taiwan for their generous donation, we now have our 
new entrance! 
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Adventure Time! 
Thanks to some dear friends 

underwriting our adventure, we 
were able to take a trip to La Ceiba! 

During our time at Jungle River 
Lodge, the Micah boys showed their 

courage by braving the raging 
rapids, jumping off cliffs, and 

hunting for crabs.  Many of the boys 
who were initially reluctant to try 
some of these activities faced their 

fears after receiving encouragement 
from their brothers. 
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Trip to Roatan! 
The same dear friends that sent the entire project to La Ceiba also 

sent a few of us to Roatan Island for a few days! 
 


